A special meeting of the Marathon City School Board was held on Thursday, June 17, 2021, in the High School Cafeteria. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 AM by President Jodi DeBroux. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Klumpyan, Seubert, Vesely and DeBroux, and administrative staff Rick Parks and Ryan McCain. Knoeck was absent.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Tuesday, June 15, 2021.

Motion by Vesely, 2nd by Seubert to approve the agenda. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Vesely to approve hiring Hero Seal as MVA English Language Arts teacher. Yes - Klumpyan, Seubert, Vesely, and Debroux. Motion carried 4-0.

The board discussed possible revisions to the Open Enrollment limits set for the 2021-22 school year and considering the following grade level capacity limits: 4K-44, 5K-50, 1st-50, 2nd-53, 3rd-52, 4th-50, 5th-54, 6th-50, 7th-58, 8th-52, 9-12th-unlimited, and SPED limits unchanged. Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Seubert to allow additional Open Enrollment students by setting capacity limits for grade levels as recommended. Yes - Klumpyan, Seubert, Vesely, and Debroux. Motion carried 4-0.

Compensation for additional administrative contract days for the 2020-21 school year were discussed. Motion by Vesely, 2nd by Klumpyan to compensate Mr. McCain for 5 additional days and Mr. Parks for 5 vacation days not used. Yes - Klumpyan, Seubert, Vesely, and Debroux. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Vesely, 2nd by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 8:00 AM.

Beth Seubert, Clerk

ouhert